
Calientegram – Special Midweek Update       3 Dec 2013 

Just a few reminders about our Chapter Social this Thursday at Caliente at 6:30 p.m.  

We asked for volunteers to bring a Cajun themed dish to the social.  We already have Jumbalia and dirty 
rice confirmed.  However, if you intend to bring something, and you haven't contacted Diane, you need to 
do that right away.  We would like to know who's bringing what so we can ensure we have enough.  As 
always, Diane can be contacted at activities@calientehog.com 

Thursday's social is also the last opportunity you'll have to purchase Christmas Party tickets.  They are 
$20 each.  If you don't buy them by then, we will surely miss you at the party.  We don't want to miss you 
at the party.   

We will also have chapter renewal forms at the social.  Chapter dues are still only $24 despite HOG 
national allowing us to raise our dues. As always, make sure your National HOG membership is current 
before renewing your local membership.  Membership cards will be printed and distributed early next 
year.  
 
Finally, since I have your attention, there are still 22 kids on the Angel Tree at Caliente that could use 
your help.  Please consider picking a name while you're at the dealership, purchasing 3 of the items on 
their list (est cost around $60) and bringing it back to Caliente before Saturday.   

See you Thursday 

Respectfully 
Your Squirrel 
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